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Friday 14
th

 September 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Macmillan Coffee ‘Morning’ – Friday 28
th

 September 

 

We are again this year going to support the MacMillan Coffee Morning. Last year it was very successful and 

we were able to raise an admirable amount of funds, thanks to your generous support. 

 

This year we are going to have our Coffee and Cake event for the MacMillan charity from 3:00pm on Friday 

the 28th September in our hall where we have the space to accommodate you all. 

 

Our Year 6 children, as well as baking cakes, will be waiting on tables to ensure our guests enjoy 

themselves. The Foundation class will be making biscuits and our weekly cooking session will also be 

baking form MacMillan. If anyone wishes to donate a contribution towards this worthy cause, it would be 

much appreciated. 

 

Last year, not only did we raise much needed funds for this charity, but it was a great social occasion. We 

look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 

 

We are always extremely proud of the effort and support you give to the fundraising the school promotes 

 

Yours Sincerely 

  

     
 

Sarah Leighton     

Headteacher  
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